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Birch Class

The topic of the term was human survival. The children have been learning about the basic needs for human
survival including the importance of exercise, nutrition and good hygiene. They have also learnt how human
offspring grow and change overtime into adulthood.

Next term's topic is coastlines. The children will be learning about the physical and human features of
coastal regions across the United Kingdom, including a detailed exploration of the coastal town of Whitby
in Yorkshire.

We are really pleased that the Community can now see our achievements with our new banner.




Fundraiser

This term in art the children have created healthy food plates After several months of fundraising,
Ll \]u_ln__k; modellitg. SR we are really pleased to announce our
. fully accessible, inclusive roundabout is
now being tested by all our students
and staff.

We have looked into impressionist's artwork and the children
have created their own version of Starry Starry night by Van
Gogh.

Our Annual Performance raised £676.00
for Louie’s Heling Hands.
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Please join_.us'lil’;t]fg'i:vi'nig[:qxuﬁa‘ig Llewellyn welcome to Nic Moon has left this term, to pursue her
Dean Lowdom,,_!'.ll_e--wi'l'F'bg"fgaéh'ing Birch Class. career in a mainstream school. We wish her all
+ p— . the best for the future.

We hope that you all have a wonderful half term break and look for‘wc;r';:l

to seeing you all on

Monday 12™ June 2023.
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